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The Aitkin County Board of Commissioners met this 13th day of December, 2022 at 
6:05 p.m. at the Aitkin Government Center with the following members present: Board 
Chair J. Mark Wedel, Commissioners Donald Niemi, Brian Napstad, County 
Administrator Jessica Seibert, and Administrative Assistant Brittany Searle.   

J. Mark Wedel, Board Chair welcomed everyone, asked the Board to introduce
themselves, and gave a brief explanation of what to expect during the Budget Hearing.

Jessica Seibert, County Administrator presented information on Aitkin County’s 2022 
proposed budget, including: 

 2023 Budget & Levy
 Proposed Tax Statement
 Projected County Property Tax Statement
 Revenues & Expenditures
 Fund Balance
 Reminder that the final levy will be set at the December 20, 2022 County

Board meeting which will be held at the Government Center Board 
Room at 9:00 a.m. 

There was no Public Comment. 

Board Chair J. Mark Wedel, thanked everyone for their comments and attending the 
Budget Hearing.  

Motion by Commissioner Napstad, seconded by Commissioner Marcotte and carried, 
all members voting to adjourn the meeting at 6:24 p.m. 

___________________________________ 
J. Mark Wedel, Board Chair
Aitkin County Board of Commissioners

___________________________________ 
Jessica Seibert, County Administrator 
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